
Dear Mr Lewis 
 
Further to the following emails, Vistry Homes would like to further extend the closure of Footpath 
15 & 16, Magor with Undy by the maximum allowable amount of 6 months while works continue. 
 
As before,  MCC can request permission from the Welsh Government to extend the closure but it 
must have first have taken into account the views of local users. 
 
For this purpose I would like to ask your council  for its view on the proposed extension and any 
comments it might have about its impact on the economy. 
 
Presently the closure is due to expire 30th May  2025 
 
It is my understanding that the new permanent alignment  for Footpath 15  on the eastern side of 
vinegar Hill should be available within the next few weeks.  
 
Additionally,  there is presently no alignment available through the  site on the eastern side of 
Vinegar Hill. However,  when the scaffolding is removed from plot 80 at the end of April it will be 
possible to reinstate the permissive that was earlier available. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Shaun 
 
 
Shaun P Pritchard 
 
Rights of Way Enforcement Officer /Swyddog Gorfodi Hawliau Tramwy 
Monlife 
Monmouthshire County Council / Cyngor Sir Fynwy 
 
Tel/Ffôn: 01633 644676 
www.monlife.co.uk 
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